
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear GSM Parents,  
 
This Sunday we’ll be starting a new Sunday school class 
with the GSM students. The class will focus on the 
su=iciency of Scripture and applying the su=iciency of 
Scripture to the issues of life. We’ll contrast biblical 
diagnosis and solutions with worldly ones, but the focus 
will be on understanding who we are, who God is, and 
God’s solutions to life’s issues according to the Scriptures. 
We’ll cover issues like fear and worry, anger, depression, 
sexual sin, identity, entertainment, su=ering, suicide, etc. 
Dalton Vansell and Philip Fulmer will be teaching this class. 
We’re excited to display the su=iciency of Scripture and the 
hope of the gospel to our students! If you have any 
questions, feel free to contact us. 
 
Thank you, 
GSM Leadership Team 


